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It is Thanksgiving time. 
Let us give thanks to our 

Lord for His goodness which 
endures forever! 

November being the eleventh 
month reminded me of the 
eleven disciples who honored 
God and made a great impact 
right to the end. This is the show 
of God’s goodness, mercy and 
grace for all of us! Let’s all come 
to that eternal day of the Lord 
when He calls us by name, 
“come up my endured faithful 
servant and enter with Me to my 
Father’s joyful celebration to 
enjoy it forever!”  

The National Leadership Conference in the city of Baile Olanesti, is a great story 
of rewarding and promotion for faithfulness unto the Lord. This was the case for more than 150 pastors and 
leaders! 

The Lord took us on a different route than that we expected. The scheduled speaker was unable to come and 
sent his best friend and spiritual son Bishop Steve Miller to share with us. The topic was shifted to the primitive 
church and family legacy which stood as one unit for the church. The Bible testifies that the new believers met 
together both in the homes and in the Temple. And it was not a simple coincidence that at this conference we had 
the highest husband and wife attendance. More pastors took the wives to learn the unique family unit together. 

It was a great pastoring – husband and wife - family healing, a real family waking conference. The Lord paved 
the way for a church’s coming revival, praise the Lord for His grace and mercy endures forever, and this is much 
more given than we are worthy of! 
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The Local Leadership Training Seminars which followed the national 
conference were above and beyond what we had in the past. The 
anointing and the watchful eye of the Spirit was so predominant that we 
all knew something profoundly changed in these church’s leadership. 
God had taken control over His people, family and church. The Lord 
truly made the church to stand above and 
not beneath, to lead and not to follow other 
world entities. Truly, this is another proof 
that if we’re taken the Lord’s steps in real 
love friendship-fellowship, then we will 
bring up a spiritual offspring of sons and 
daughters of God. We will march along 
with Jesus so His Kingdom will be 
manifested on the earth as in heaven. The 
church is destined to rule and lead the 
whole earth, and is moving from better to 
best, and from little power to a stronger 
church. 

These local and regional seminars are a great blessing to help the 
new planted churches in discipleship and training up new leaders. 
These Bible seminars will further the Kingdom of God by multiply the 
church plants and reaching out to a lost world. 

The demand and the need was great so we spent more than was 
planned.There is a gap of $2000 that we need to meet. 

Thanks for being a big difference in the world of Christ today! 
Please help us with making leaders and the harvest of the Lord. We 
pray that help will come from you. 

Life Center is truly a Blessing in the midst of the World. God 
called on one faithful man, Abraham. I hope you already know that 
you are My Blessed one, and that qualifies you to be a blessing to the 
nations. 

Life Center is a masterpiece in God’s hands to show us that our 
ministerial works with Him are completed and what is finished well 
endures forever! 

Starting with September and part of October we had a great 
enrollment in our LC! Fifteen students had graduated from the LC 
assisted program, and several graduated from their universities as 
well. The other half graduated from the Life Center, but are still in 
their own universities. Praise the Lord for these who while with us in 
the family of Life Center became financially stable and were able to 
go out and support themselves. They rented rooms outside the Life 
Center which make room for the next incoming generation of needy 
student.  

Life Center 
Students

Moldoveni Church
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Like I often mentioned, a successful life must start 
somewhere to climb on the higher mountain peak. 
Often their climbing may start with us leading them, 
helping and assisting. The Lord gave it all to us, so 
then what excuse can we have not to bless others! 
Let’s do His story, and bring these young people to 
Christ, plant a new church, train a native local leader 
to take over the whole town’s leadership, and then 
we’ll see the world changed around us. 

Life Center students are growing constantly, 
climbed out from a poverty background to a blessing 
mount. They are trained to pick up others and bless 
them along the climb! Here is just one story 

My name is David Palincas, I am from a 12 
children family. I am in my first year at the West 
University of Timisoara. I was raised in a family that 
lived under the poverty level, hardly meeting our 
daily meals and needs. My parents are of retirement 
age struggling with bad health issues. Certainly, it was 
out of the picture to think my parents could support 
me at the University. Even, if I got a full time job I 
would not be able meet the expenses. Timisoara has 
very high rent, the school fees and taxes, eating and 
buying shoes and clothing, all put together was way 
to much for me. I truly considered giving up further 
education, but rather find another low paid job to 
support myself through life. But as I was still praying 
to God about my tough situation, I had a thought. 
Maybe there is a way out that I don’t know about. 
Why should I worry all the time about the lack of 

money. I was created to love books and engineering 
studies, isn’t that enough for me. Then I got on the 
internet, and applied to Timisoara West University, 
just to see if they will accept me or not. To my 
complete amazement I received the admission letter 
that invited me to start classes on the school year of 
2016-2017. Next, I took a little money, books and 
some papers and boarded the train to Tmisoara, I 
thought it’s better to check personally about it. While I 
was exploring Timisoara I found out about the Life 
Center home, and picked up the address and drop in 
there. On the second day I was accepted as a Life 
Center student, and all my living expenses paid off.  

This was the biggest day of my life, celebrating of 
how good our God is. I called my parents and 
brothers to celebrate together with me.  

There is no other way I could make it here in this 
large and beautiful city of Timisoara unless Life Center 
existed to support such poor kids like me. Here the 
unsaved will be saved, and all of us together are 
getting closer to God as we take all these godly steps 
implemented by the Life Center. It looks like all of us 
are becoming ministers to serve for the rest of our 
lives faithfully to the Lord and others. 

Thank you to all of you who are supporting us the 
poor but the bold daring young people who are trying 
to make good in this life, and for sure, we’ll be 
succeeding!  

Thanks to my dear Lord, signed; David Palincas 

 
PTL! The Country Clinic Building project is being Purchased. 
We are actually in the process of fixing and renovating. Shortly 
the clinic will be fully operated by Christian doctor Denisa 
Feca. Looking back in time this little town, Poiana Mare of 
about 10.000 people, didn’t have any evangelical church nor 
believers. Now we have a small church of about 50 believers. It 
is a great start. There was just a part time available doctor, 
operating from a private home, and today like out from 
nowhere a public clinic is established. Out from the Kingdom 
of God this heavenly embassy was raised up to assist people in 
their medical needs! 
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Thanks to Pastor Doreen Mast of Tri Lakes 
Community church, Indiana, they paid a good portion 
so the building was cleared and available!  

The project is going forth however, still needed is 
$2500 more to make it function like a real clinic.  

Moldoveni Church progress. This church was 
featured in a couple of CCFR recent news letters. We 
were working to complete the building. Now, it looks 
really great and is a very welcoming home sweet 
home. Timing for the harvest is now for more souls 
are coming and decided to stay. 

One thing is still to be done, it lacks the heating 
system to heat up the sanctuary. If we get this done, 
then the inviting will be more likely to come in and 

get some warmth from the cruel weather, while the 
Holy Spirit fire will bring their souls unto God.  

$2700 will be needed for a complete heating 
system, hopefully we will get this done by His grace! 

The Christmas Shoe Project is marching on, if you 
have a heart to shoe up the little children bare cold 
feet, please hurry up and send your donation. In a 
little while the funds will be wired to our Romania 
ministry office so our leaders can start making good 
shoe purchasing deals with the shoe factory and large 
shoe stores.  

I am on the road for the Leaders Bible Seminars in 
the far South by Serbian, Bulgaria borders to the East 
of the Black Sea, at Mamaia resort. We’ll have our last 
national leaders conference of this year. I drove for 
about 10 hours to get here. Thanks for your prayers on 
the training and raising up new leaders. We see God 
has quicken our leadership programs and pastors are 
caught up in the love of the Lord. And thanks to Pastor 
Ed Huie and Terry Scott who are our speakers for the 
actual Bible conference. 

As you read this letter just thank the Lord for what 
already He had done. We know great things are going 
to happen.  

Love and our prayers for you from Romania, 

John & Viorica Dolinschi  

Interested in Supporting the work of CCFR

Contact John Dolinschi at:      903-422-4138 

Our Web site is :   ccfromania.com 

Donations are sent to:   

CCFR ,  PO Box 5      Van, Texas  75790 
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